
 

December 30th 2019 

 

 

Dear Rainbow Currency Holders 

 

The Rainbow Currency Foundation (RCF) and the Board of Directors are honored to make the 

following announcements to our very valued RC holders: 

 

NEW Updated Rules of regulations for Rainbow Currency (RC) and its traded coin, the YEM. 

 

The RC differs fundamentally from most crypto currencies in the following features: 

 It is fundamentally different, above all because it was NOT conceived and introduced as a 

speculative object for currency trading or for fast day-trading, e.g. in forex trading.  

 It was created exclusively and only as a currency for the online and offline purchase and sale 

of services and goods of all kinds. It is an object of exchange for real values and added value.  

 It is moved on a private, but publicly visible block chain. More information on the blockchain 

is available here: www.twnklchain.com  

 It is supervised by a foundation, the Rainbow Currency Foundation (RCF), whose 7 directors 

were elected by the RC owners. 

 

This monitoring involves protecting the currency and the currency holder from misappropriation, 

which can lead to significant impairment of the original purpose, e.g. through huge price fluctuations 

through massive trading by speculators, without creating real value, without trading services or 

goods.  

 

The RCF has adopted the following regulations, which will remain in force until, for reasons not yet 

known, changes become necessary: 

Every 7 days, on Mondays just before 12 pm UTC the new minimum price of YEM will be 
calculated in relation to the volume on the TwnklChain. 

http://www.twnklchain.com/


Reasons: 

 

1. During last 2 weeks we have seen a huge increase in volume at TwnklChain. 

 

2. RCF has thus decided from today on to focus on transactions when calculating the minimum 

price.  

 

3. RCFs position is that the inner, the real value of YEM is created by transactions, not by 

trading.  

  

 

We, the Directors of the RCF, are looking forward to a very successful future for RC and we are sure 

to offer a highly valuable contribution for the benefit of all of humanity and especially all RC holders 

and users. 

 

 

Your Board of Directors of the Rainbow Currency Foundation 
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